
Upcoming events 
· Wednesdays – 5.30am

Walks and swims before school.

· Esperance Agricultural Show
Friday 20 October and Saturday 21 October. 
No school on Friday and the College is open.

· Friendzone anti-vaping
Thursday/Friday 20/21 October.

· College Closes Term 4 
Thursday 14 December @5pm

· College re-opens for Term 1, 2024 
Tuesday 30 January 2024 @ 12.00pm

Dear parents, carers, staff and students 

Just a quick reminder that the Esperance Agricultural Show starts this Friday. There 
is no school, however the College is open. The College remains open for the dura-
tion of Term 4. Students will be provided with a time table of drop off and pick up 
times. The College has a promotional booth in the indoor stadium so drop in and 
say hello. 

Welcome back to the College to Andrea Hearn who was managing Narrogin      
Residential College and Tracey Bishop our Manager Corporate Services who was 
on extended holiday break.  

The College tutors have changed days and are available on either a Monday or 
Thursday. Please see Tom or Tara, as they’ve been amazing support to our ATAR 
students. Good luck to the year 12s who will have their final exams in the next few 
weeks. Also to our Year 11 VET students who finish on 17 November. 

Year 12s dressing up for muck up week. 


